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The Website Committee met on Wednesday January 24th. In attendance was  
Bob-Webmaster 
Sally-Web Editor 
Ben- Chair 
Amy Co- Chair 
Terri- Prior Chair 
Jen- Group Rep from The Holyoke Group 
Paul- Alternate Delegate 
 
We Welcomed Jen, our First Group Represented form the Holyoke Group. She is a welcome 
addition to the committee! 
We discussed re-formatting the website pamphlet and Amy and Jen said they would work on 
that this month so hopefully we will have it ready soon for groups to put in their literature 
racks. Bob reported on progress on making the area31aa.org site mobile friendly and we all 
gave input on using WordPress for that purpose. Also discussed was bilingual translation of 
portions of the website. We have the new boards and will be putting them together soon. We 
also had a good discussion about how to get the word out for the website, and the fact that 
there seems to be much confusion among AA members as to the difference between the 
Intergroup website and the Area Website. 
 


